
EMWD PARTNERS WITH 
THE CITY OF PERRIS 
TO BRING FUTURE WATER 
AND SEWER SERVICE



Dear City of Perris Water & Sewer Division Customer:

Eastern Municipal Water District (EMWD) is excited to announce that it has 
partnered with the City of Perris to bring future high-quality, reliable water and 
wastewater service to customers currently served by the City of Perris.

Throughout 2024, EMWD and the City of Perris will be working behind the 
scenes as part of a consolidation process, where EMWD will eventually take 
over services to more than 4,000 customers currently served by the City.

A majority of the City of Perris is already served by EMWD. This change is for 
those customers who are served by the City of Perris Water & Sewer Division.

EMWD is proud to serve a high-quality and safe water supply to nearly 1 million 
people living and working in western Riverside and northern San Diego 
Counties.  We will provide that same level of service to our newest customers in 
Perris, while ensuring there are no financial or service level impacts to our 
existing customers as part of this consolidation process.

Learn more about the consolidation of the City of Perris Water & Sewer Division 
to EMWD services on our website at www.emwd.org/perris-consolidation.

Sincerely,

Eastern Municipal Water District

This post card is available in Spanish on our website at 

www.emwd.org/PerrisConsolidation.  Call (951) 928-3777 

extension 4326 to receive a Spanish copy by mail.

Esta postal está disponible en Español en nuestro sitio 

web en www.emwd.org/PerrisConsolidation. Hable al 

(951) 928-3777 extensión 4326 para recibir una copia en 

Español por correo.


